
            
 
 
 

 
 
20 March 2023 
 
 
9 March 2023: OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 
 
In your email dated 9 March 2023 you requested the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982 (OIA) in relation to New Zealand Film Commission (NZFC) Oscar 
attendance and travel: 
 

• A list of all planned and or completed trips for 2023, including the dates and 
destinations 

• Whether or not the commission will be sending representatives to the OSCARS this 
year 

If so: 
• Who are the attending representatives and all those travelling with them? 

 
The NZFC did not send any representatives to the Oscars in 2023. 
 
Regarding your question about planned and or completed trips in 2023, I ask that you further 
clarify this request so we can respond accordingly. Please respond via email clarifying if you 
are referring to travel specifically about the Oscars, or if you are referring to all international 
travel planned and/or completed for the NZFC in 2023.  
 
Please be aware that you have the right, by way of complaint to an Ombudsman under 
section 28(3) of the OIA to seek an investigation and review of our response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Tayla Hancock 
Senior Policy Advisor 
New Zealand Film Commission 
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